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[Date]
The Honorable [Legislator’s Name]
[Legislator’s Office Address]
[City, State, ZIP]
Subject: Support for H.3211 – Strengthening South Carolina’s Workforce
Dear [Legislator’s Name],
As a business leader in South Carolina, I urge you to support H.3211, a bill that will help address our state’s workforce shortages by allowing legally authorized individuals to obtain the professional and occupational licenses they need to work.
At [Company Name], we experience firsthand the challenges of hiring skilled professionals in industries facing critical labor shortages. For every 100 open jobs in South Carolina, there are only 43 available workers—a gap that is making it harder for businesses like ours to meet demand and grow.
Many work-authorized individuals—already eligible to work under federal law—are willing and ready to fill these jobs, yet outdated state licensing laws prevent them from doing so. H.3211 provides a common-sense solution by ensuring that qualified professionals can obtain the necessary credentials while maintaining all existing training and safety standards.
By passing H.3211, South Carolina can:
· Expand the workforce and ease hiring shortages.
· Strengthen key industries, including healthcare, construction, and education.
· Keep businesses competitive and support economic growth.
We urge you to support H.3211 and ensure that South Carolina remains a place where businesses can thrive. Thank you for your leadership on this critical issue.
Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Your Title]
[Company Name]
[Company Address]
[Email Address]
[Phone Number]
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